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PCS Central - Troy Hill Campus
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It's Almost Back to School!

Dear PCS Central Families,

As the new Principal at Provident
Charter School Central, | am truly
honored and incredibly excited
to be in this role with you and
the students at PCS Central!
Being with Provident since its
opening in 2016 has allowed me
to experience a variety of roles
and responsibilities which has
given me a well-rounded
perspective on our students and

Upcoming Events:

Uniform Exchange - Saturday,
August 5th -10:00 AM - 2:00 PM

Back-to-School Information Night -
Monday, August 21st - 6:00 PM

First Day of School - Wednesday,
August 23rd

PCS Parent Group Picnic - Friday,
August 25th - 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM

2023-2024 School Calendar
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our mission. | look forward to
working with our dedicated staff,
involved parents/families, and,
most importantly, our
exceptional dyslexic learners to
create a bright and promising
future together!

Conquering Dyslexia.

Powering Potential.

Please continue reading about some updates and back-to-school information:

Our Back-to-School Information Night will be held on Monday, August
21st. At this event, you will be provided with important information
about PCS Central (technology, arrival & dismissal procedures,
medication drop-off, and other important information). Separate
communication about this event will be emailed soon. Please plan to join
us!

Back-to-School Supply Lists - Back-to-School Supply Lists will be shared
with individual grade levels soon!

Class Rosters - Your child's class teachers will be coming soon! Please
check your email for login information to Alma - our Student Information
System - which will have your child's schedule, list of classes, and
teachers' names.

Cafeteria - Our cafeteria utilizes a fingerprint-scanning system known as
identiMetrics. Please read over the following letter from Ms. Kala
Williamson, our Food Services Manager. Thank you.

Medication - This is a reminder that medication CANNOT be brought to
the school by your child. Even if your child had medication at school last
year, updated medication orders from your child's doctor are still
required for the start of school.

PBIS & School Store - We are excited to share the updates we have
made to some of our PBIS incentives including our upcoming School
Store where students can use their Way to Go Bucks to purchase items!
More information is soon to come!

SmartPass - We are looking forward to utilizing SmartPass - a digital hall
pass - this school year! More information will be shared at our Back to
School Night on Monday, August 21st!

Building & Staff Changes - Even though they will still remain a part of
our PCS Family, Ms. Melissa Nosenchuck from our front office and Mr.
Mike Korinek from 3D-Design have both accepted positions at our PCS



http://pcs.getalma.com
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West location. We wish them both well! Additionally, as our enroliment
numbers continue to change, our 7th and 8th graders will be located on
the main floor near the Makerspace so that all of their classrooms are in
one hallway. We are looking forward to this change and to having our
7th & 8th grades closer together to truly build community and
strengthen our school spirit in our middle school grades!

Uniform Exchange & Policy - PCS will continue to have a uniform scholar
dress code in order to provide an environment where the focus is on
learning and the distractions of dress are kept to a minimum. All scholars
are expected to be properly dressed in the school uniform. You can
order uniforms through Schoolbelles or you can purchase uniforms that
mimic items on the link at any other clothing store. You are also invited
to attend the Uniform Exchange on Saturday, August 5th. A big 'thank
you' to our PCS Parent Group for organizing this!

First Day of School - Our first day of school is Wednesday, August 23rd -
be sure to mark your calendars!

-Mrs. Kristy Yonushonis, Building Principal, PCS Central
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STANDARD UNIFORM POLICY FOR 2nd - 8th GRADE STUDENTS

|
Solid khaki or nawy only (no logos)
Pants, shorts, jumpers, skirts free of holes
All shirts must have a collar Skirts/jumpers no shorter than 4 in above knee
Only PCS logo allowed White, navy, or nude tights/leggings may only be
All undershirts must also be approved colors worn under skirts, jumpers, or shorts

All sweaters/jackets must meet the following criteria:
e Solid white, navy, gray, or light blue
e Crew neck or v-neck (no hoods)
e Button, full zip, quarter zip or no zip allowed
.
All athletic wear must meet the following criteria:

Only PCS logo allowed
Solid white, navy, gray, or light blue crew neck

. sweatshirts or PCS spirit wear t-shirts only

All shoes must meet the following criteria:
Heels must be 1" or lower =T
All shoes must be closed toe |
Crocs are allowed with back straps engaged
No slippers, slides, flip flops, or backless shoes A

r|
Solid white, nawy, or light blue
Long or short sleeve [no sleeveless)

Athletic wear on TKD/PE/Spirit wear days only
Solid navy, khaki, or gray sweatpants

Solid navy, khaki, or gray knit or mesh shorts
Only PCS logoe allowed
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PCS West - Baden Campus


http://www.schoolbelles.com/myschool/M37/s3016

Our First Day is Almost Here!

Dear PCS West Families,

| am so excited to welcome students
to PCS West and to expand our
mission to the students of Beaver
County, PA. We are in the process of
preparing the school for students so
that we are ready to go come August!
I am happy to share that Ms. Amanda
Pinto will be our school counselor
and Master Zachary Huang will be
joining us at PCS West as our Tae
Kwon Do instructor. We will share
Conquering Dyslexia. more about staff updates as we
Powering Potential. continue to grow!

Please continue reading about some updates and back-to-school information:

e Our Back-to-School Information Night will be held on Monday, August
21st. At this event, you will be provided with important information
about PCS West (technology, arrival & dismissal procedures, medication
drop-off, and other important information). Separate communication
about this event will be emailed soon. Please plan to join us!




o Back-to-School Supply Lists - Please send the following items with your
child to school for the first day.

Pencil Box - please put your child’s name on the box

Scissors

A Large Glue Stick

Colored Pencils

A Pack of #2 Pencils

A Pack of 24 Crayons

A Water Bottle - please put your child's name on the water bottle

» Class Rosters - Your child's class teachers will be coming soon! Please
check your email for login information to Alma - our Student Information
System - which will have your child's schedule, list of classes, and
teachers' names.

e Cell Phones - We are a phone-free school. Students at PCS West will
place their phones in a locked box at the beginning of the school day, so
they can focus on learning. If you need to get in touch with your child
during the school day, please call the office. Thank you!

e Medication - Medication cannot be brought to school by your child, and
all medication given at school must have an updated doctor’s order. You
will be able to drop off medication to the nurse on back-to-school night.

» Uniform Exchange & Policy - PCS West will have a uniform scholar dress
code in order to provide an environment where the focus is on learning
and the distractions of dress are kept to a minimum. All scholars are
expected to be properly dressed in the school uniform. You can order
uniforms through Schoolbelles or you can purchase uniforms that mimic
items on the link at any other clothing store.

-Mrs. Connie Joseph, Building Principal, PCS West



http://pcsw.getalma.com/
http://www.schoolbelles.com/myschool/M37/s3016

WELCOMES the PCS Family to...

of Returning Students p. c N. c
o New Students

 Students’ families

o Teachers il'l the

o staff

e PARK

Directions to Blueberry Hill Park

August 25, 2023
Join us anytime 5 PM -8 PM

Dinner details to follow.
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